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Gentlemen. i

i

Thank you for your letter dated June 12, 1980, informing us of I
the steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance identified
in our letter dated May 21, 1980. Our Senior Resident Inspector
will follow the testing of the two remaining power operated relief
isolation valve motor starters which you have committed to testing
during the Unit-1 refueling outage in August-September of 1980.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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. F. Heishman, Chief I

Reactor Operations and |
Nuclear Support Branch j
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cc w/ltr dtd 6/12/80:
Mr. F. P. Tierney, Jr.,

Plant Manager
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John W. Ferman, Ph.D., |
Nuclear Engineer, MPCA |
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